
 
 

City Attorney's Communication #2021-615 
April 29, 2021 

 

 

TO:  Michael Rada, Building Official 

 

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney 

 

RE: Ordinance Amending Section 152.12, “Building Permit Fees” 

 

 

As requested in your e-mail of April 20, 2021, the following form of Ordinance, relative to the 

above-referenced matter, has been prepared and is attached: 

 

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE 

CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, AMENDING 

CHAPTER 152, “BUILDINGS,” BY AMENDING SECTION 

152.12, “BUILDING PERMIT FEES,” TO PROVIDE 

REQUIREMENTS FOR PRIVATE PROVIDERS THAT 

PERFORM BUILDING PLAN REVIEW SERVICES AND/OR 

BUILDING INSPECTION SERVICES IN THE CITY, AND 

TO PROVIDE BUILDING PERMIT FEES FOR BUILDING 

PERMIT APPLICATIONS FOR PROJECTS IN THE CITY 

THAT UTILIZE PRIVATE PROVIDERS TO PERFORM 

PLAN REVIEW SERVICES AND/OR BUILDING 

INSPECTION SERVICES; PROVIDING FOR 

SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 

Please feel free to call me if I may be of further assistance. 

 

 

 

       /s/       

      MARK E. BERMAN 

 

/jrm 
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